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Notes From Mrs. Walter 
 What a busy time of year. We 
are continuing our efforts to 
stay focused from now until 
the end of the school year!  

We still have a lot of learning to do in the next 
month of school.   
 
Below are the dates of remaining field trips: 
 
April 28- 1st Grade 

May 1 -  2nd Grade 

May 3-    4th Grade 

May 4-   3rd Grade 

May 15 - 4th Grade 

May 15 –  5th  Grade 

  
We will be completing our K-6 MAPS testing 
during the weeks of May 1st- 5th.  
 
I continue to welcome the opportunity to visit 
with you should you have any questions, 
concerns, or comments. Thank you for your 
continued support!  
 
 Mrs. Walter 

 
 

6th Grade Visit to Palmyra 
6th Grade parents please mark your calendars 
for Wednesday, April 26th, at 5 PM, you and 
your child are invited to attend a campus visit 
at Palmyra Junior/Senior High. Members of the 
Junior/Senior High student body will be 
available to lead tours and answer questions. 

 

Bennet Booster Corner 

Please mark your calendar for the 
Bennet Family Night on 
Friday, April 28th at the 
Bennet Park. The BMX 
Bikers will be performing at 
5:45 PM. There will be hot 

dogs, chips and juice boxes available at 
5:15 provided by the Bennet Boosters. 
 

 

Spring Concert 
Our  4th-6th grade Spring 
Concert will be Thursday, April 
27th, at 7:00 PM. The concert 
will be at the Bennet 
Elementary Gym. Students not 

in band should arrive between 6:45-6:50 PM. 
Band students should arrive at 6:30 PM.  

**No Bennet Singers practice before school on 
the 27th. 
 
Students will practice the morning of April 27th 
at Bennet. Band students will need to bring 
their instruments and music. Fourth grade will 
need to bring their recorders and folders.  
 

 

 *Due to Construction the Spring 
Concert has been moved to 
Bennet Elementary on Thursday, 
April 27th at 7 PM. 
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Little Free Libraries 
Bennet officially has its first “Little Free 
Library” installed and ready to be used 
at 1065 Garden Street in Bush Pines. A 
special thank you to Jonathan Fisher and 
family for building the first free library.  
A second “little free library” will be 
complete and installed in a couple of 
weeks.  A Little Free Library is a “take a 
book, return a book” free book 
exchange. Anyone may take a book or 
bring a book to share.  
 In order for this to be successful the 
committee is looking for used book 
donations. Please drop off any book 
donations in the front entrance of 
Bennet Elementary or email 
codychambers@gmail.com for more 
information. 
 

 

Upcoming April Events 

26th- 6th Grade visit to PHS @ 5:00 PM 

27th- 4th-6th Grade Spring Concert @ 

Bennet Elementary (7:00 PM) 

28th- Bennet Booster BMX at the Park 

 

Upcoming May Events 
12- Untrack Day 

16- Awards Day at 2:00 PM 

17- Accelerated Reader Awards at 8:45 

AM (1st-6th grade) 

17- Last Day Elementary 3:20 Dismissal 

 

 
 

Believe Fundraiser 

Wild Animal Keychains 
There will be a table set up in the 
lunchroom on Thursday and Friday of 
next week (April 27th and 28th) for any 
student who did not get a wild animal 
keychain for the Believe Fundraiser.  
Please remind your child to stop by the 
Booster table to get their keychain. 
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